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Rest in Peace 
 On  Saturday, August 23, we lost UNOE Board Member and dear friend Leonard      

Collins.   

 He was known by many as the Mayor of Goosetown and is remembered for his      

non-stop involvement in his community as well as various local organizations and groups. 

Leonard had a passion and drive that is rarely seen. He loved his community and was    

driven to make  Evansville the best city it could be. 

 Many Evansville officials took to social media over the weekend of his passing,           

remembering his life and legacy. Evansville Mayor Stephanie Terry said, “We called Mr. 

Leonard the Mayor of Goosetown. From registering voters, working the polls, keeping folks 

informed, to encouraging and advocating for leaders like me, he was truly something     

special.” 

 Evansville Police Chief Phillip Smith said, “Leonard was an advocate for all in his 

neighborhood and was a very passionate and involved citizen.”  

 In another  post, Vanderburgh County Sheriff Noah Robinson said, “I will miss his 

quick wit and playful barbs. He always kept me on my toes and held me accountable. 

Goosetown will miss its Mayor.” 

 Leonard was President of the Goosetown  Neighborhood  

Association and UNOE board member since 2012. Rest in Peace, 

dear friend. You will be missed! 

 

 

Written by Casey Rickard 
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SPARKPLUG BANQUET 
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Events Page 
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AARP FRAUD FORUM 
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Habitat for Humanity 

 Habitat for Humanity of Evansville opened a new volunteer center, some-
thing they expect to make a big difference in how they build homes. 

 “The new Volunteer Center will allow us to build faster, and streamline 
our building process, it’s going to allow us to build on bad weather days and it’s 
going to create more homes for needy families,” Patrick Landry, the construc-
tion director for Habitat for Humanity of Evansville said. “So that’s what really 
this is all about, is providing affordable housing to the people of Evansville.” 

 For information on how to volunteer visit www.evansvillehabitat.org. 
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For updated MeeƟng Ɵmes and locaƟons please contact your Neighborhood AssociaƟon Presi-
dent. If you need their contact informaƟon call the UNOE office and speak with Joe or Casey. 

Office Hours - Monday thru Thursday 9:00am - 3:00pm 

Phone # - 812-428-4243  Email - office@unoevansville.org 

Web - www.unoevansville.org 

Facebook - www.facebook.com/unoevansville 
The next General Membership Meeting will be on Thursday, September 25th 

at the C.K.Newsome Community Center (100 E Walnut St #1, Evansville, IN 

47713 ) from 6:30—8:00 PM. The Guest Speaker will be  Merrick Korach  with  

ECHO Housing & Community Development.  

Neighbor to Neighbor 


